
 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT DEPARTMENT: 

 

Please publish this Legal Notice for one (1) day, Friday, October 18, 2019. 

 

Notice is hereby given that the fiscal affairs of South Colonie Central School District for 

the period beginning on July 1, 2018 and ending on June 30, 2019 have been examined 

by Cusack & Company, Certified Public Accountants, LLC and that the management 

letter prepared in conjunction with the external audit by Cusack & Company has been 

filed in my office where it is available as a public record for inspection by all interested 

persons.  Pursuant to§35 of the General Municipal Law, the governing board of South 

Colonie Central School District may, in its discretion, prepare a written response to the 

management letter by Cusack & Company and file any such response in my office as a 

public record for inspection by all interested persons not later than 90 days from 

acceptance by the Board of Education. 

 

Please send your invoice and one (1) notarized affidavit showing proof of publication to 

my attention. 

 

Sincerely, 

SOUTH COLONIE CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

 

Anjelieeque Martinez 

Business Office Manager/District Treasurer 


